
 

 
  

 

MEMORANDUM  
 

DATE:      December 20, 2022   

TO:     Mark Berman, City Attorney           

  

FROM:     John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer 

 

SUBJECT:   Request for Resolution- Highway Maintenance Memorandum of Agreement  

 

 

Please consider this a request for resolution for the attached Highway Maintenance 
Memorandum of Agreement (HMMOA) between the State of Florida Department of 
Transportation and the City of Pompano Beach. 
 
As background, in 2010 the City by way of attached Resolution approved support with City of 
Coconut Creek and FDOT for enhancements to Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard. 
 
This HMMOA is required to be entered into between FDOT and City for the proposed 
improvements along Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard between NW 10th Ave and NW 12th 
Ave, which will include pedestrian lighting, milling, resurfacing, and widening to accommodate 
bike lanes.  These improvements will be completed by FDOT and once completed turned over to 
City to maintain.  
 
If I can please have resolution no later than Wednesday, December 28th, to make the 
deadline for the January 10th Commission it will be appreciated. 

 
Thank you, 
John 

 


